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REMINDERS: 

 
Non-notified 

absences will incur a 
fee.  

Children must have a 
hat to play outside! 

 
 

What’s been happening… 

Greetings from the OSH Club! 🌍 

 

 
Fortnightly Recap: 

Welcome back to term 4! We hope everyone enjoyed their 
spring holidays and are refreshed for the new school term.  

Week 1 at OSHClub consisted of many fun and interesting 
learning activities that focussed on strengthening learning 
outcomes 1-5. From making Galaxy jars to baking delicious 
rocky road, the children at OSHClub have had lots of fun 
beginning the start of term. 

We have also enjoyed other play-based activities such as 
popsicle stick arts and crafts, outdoor play, pot plant painting, 
and even indoor table tennis. 

 

   

Holiday recap: 
 

Spring holidays were a whirlwind of adventure here at Boronia 
Heights OSHClub! We held themed days for the whole two 
weeks, with a new adventure theme every day. We enjoyed 
many sports, craft activities such as wand making, “jellyfish” 
rice cake making, galaxy jar inventing, and even a meditation 
session. We had two incursions involving sports activities and 
nerf wars. In the last week of holidays, the students and 
educators had so much fun on our excursion to chesterfield 
Farm, where we fed a variety of farm animals, learned about 
the animal nursery, and watched a cow- milking show!  
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Looking forward to: 

  

Night Market 

 

Friday 25th October Boronia Heights will be holding a night market from 4pm-7:30pm. OSHClub sessions will be running as normal + OSHClub 
stall will be available for those wanting to learn more. Please come by and say hello! 

 

Curriculum day 

 

Monday 4th November will be a curriculum day for Melbourne Cup long weekend. OSHClub will be running from 6:45am-6pm. There will be no 
classes/ OSHClub sessions running on Tuesday 5th November. 

 

 

 

 

 

Flavour fest! 
 
Next week we have some exciting cooking/baking 
activities to enjoy at OSHClub! Kids will be able to 
learn cooking skills and take-home yummy recipes! 

Book in now for 21st-25th October to secure your spot 
at OSHClub!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sun Protection 
 
As we enjoy the warm weather, it's important to remember the 
significance of sun protection for our children. With the extreme 
heat, children are more vulnerable to heat-related issues like 
dehydration and heat stroke. Our Educators are ensuring that sun 
safety is integrated into our program planning. A sunscreen 
station is set up in the service and children are reminded to 
reapply sunscreen every 2 hours and 20 minutes before outdoor 
play. Supervision is crucial in ensuring children are protected from 
the sun. Educators model good sun safety practices, especially 
during outdoor activities. Educators understand the UV Index is 
important, and any ratings over level 3 require sun protection 
measures. Sun safety resources, including posters are available 
around the service, and they are use as discussion starters in 
children’s meetings. Let's work together to keep our children safe 
and healthy under the sun! 
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Paige 
Regional Manager 

Erin 
Educator 

Cassie 
Coordinator  
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           Assistant Coordinator 

 

 

 
Delivery and collection of children: 

 

At OSHClub, our number one priority is that we keep your 
children safe. To do so, we need to make sure that they 
are being dropped off and collected appropriately. When 
dropping off it is important that guardians walk their child 
to the door. This ensures that they make it here safely and 
allows us to potentially communicate any vital 
information. Collection of children is even more important 
as we need to ensure that your child is going home with 
the correct person. If you or a family member has never 
collected your child before, we will need to see ID and 
ensure they are authorised to pick up. If you do need 
someone different to collect your child as a one off, please 
let us know in writing with their full name. If you have any 
further questions regarding this policy - please let us 
know! 

 

 

 
Day for Daniel 
 
 
25th November commemorates the memory of 
Daniel Morcombe, where parents, carers, and 
educators are encouraged start a conversation 
with children and young people about personal 
safety.  
 
https://danielmorcombe.com.au/day-for-daniel/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 OSH Club Team 🌎 Meet our staff  

 


